
 

 

 

Special Communication #2 to Families June 19, 2020 

Dear Family Members, Guardians and Friends of Spectrum for Living, 

 

In further good news today, I am pleased to share that we received additional guidance 

from Governor Phil Murphy and Department of Human Services Commissioner Judith 

Persichilli this afternoon relative to family visits at long-term care facilities. Effective 

this Sunday, June 21st, Spectrum for Living will begin allowing scheduled 

family/guardian Social Distancing Visits outside of our Closter Intermediate Care 

Facility (“ICF”) in addition to allowing scheduled visits to our residential group homes 
and apartments. Please contact program management at the ICF, group home or 

apartment residence to arrange for a visit to see your loved one.  

 

We appreciate your understanding and patience as we work to implement rapidly 

developing State guidelines to facilitate family visits as quickly as possible. 

 

Be well. 

 

Regards, 

 

Christopher Perry 

President & CEO 

https://spectrumforliving.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/Special-Communication-to-Families-April-14-2020-2.pdf

